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MINUTES OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP REGARDING PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

A Public Workshop Regarding Proposed Regulations was held on Tuesday, November 11, 
2014 in Suite M245 at of Kietzke Plaza, 4600 Kietzke Lane, Reno, Nevada 89502. 

The following were present when the Workshop was declared open at 12:00 PM: 
David G. Rovetti, DC, CPBN Secretary-Treasurer 

Louis Ling, Esq., CPBN Counsel 
Peter Krueger, Capitol Partners 

Cindy Wade, CPBN Executive Director 

No members of the public were present. There was no public comment. The meeting was 
closed at 12: 15 PM. 

Mr. Ling stated that the hearing to adopt the proposed regulation will be publicly noticed 
for the meeting to be held in Las Vegas on January 10, 2015. 

Approved: January 10, 2015 
David G. Rovetti, DC, Secretary-Treasurer 
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